

[image: image2.jpg]festival
& Institute™



[image: image1]
Date , 2017
Dear  Q,                          

We are writing to ask for your support in bringing a talented and accomplished young American singer, Ms. H , to the stage this summer in Italy at the Amalfi Coast Music & Arts Festival (July 1 - July 13). Ms. H., a soprano, has been selected to participate in our opera productions of Puccini’s Gianni Schicchi and Suor Angelica, produced by the festival at various venues in the area. The operas will be performed on the Amalfi Coast in early July, should you wish to attend. Please feel free to contact us if you would like more detailed information. 

Ms. H. was chosen after a long and involved audition process, out of a field of many candidates who applied this year. We hope that she will be able to participate in this exciting opportunity, which offers not only the professional satisfaction of performing before a European audience but also the chance to work with many fine voice teachers, coaches, and directors throughout a two week period. In addition, Ms. H. will be able to add her role to her resumé – an important credit for a young artist! 

In order to make Ms. H.’s participation in our “emerging artists” program possible, we would like to ask if you would consider making a contribution to our scholarship fund in her name. Any donation you make to help defray Ms. H.’s expenses would be  tax-deductible as we are a non-profit 501 (c) tax-exempt organization registered with the I.R.S. (tax I.D. #521962698). You can make your check out to the Center of Musical Studies and send it to the above address (and fill in: Scholarship Fund 2014 -T. H., on the memo line). 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  Take a minute to look at our website at: www.amalfi-festival.org and you will understand even better why Ms. H. is eager to take advantage of this opportunity. We hope that you can help make Ms. H.’s dream a reality.

Many thanks for your consideration. 









Best wishes,









Leslie D. Hyde 









Executive Director 

Amalfi Coast Music & Arts Festival


CMS/Center for Musical Studies





724 Chesapeake Avenue


Silver Spring, Maryland 20910


Tel:  301/587-6189


www.amalfi-festival.org


music@amalfi-festival.org
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